## Helen Farman-McKenna

From:

**Christopher Humphreys** 

Sent:

17 April 2018 11:02

To: Subject: Helen Farman-McKenna RE: Amendments to Licence

Dear Helen,

Further to my consultation on the premises licence application for Sloan's Kitchen, I have discussed the proposals with the applicant due to concerns over potential disturbance to nearby residents from outdoor entertainment.

Following these discussions, the applicant agreed to the amendments to the application below. As a result, Environmental Health have no objections to the application.

Kind regards,

Christopher Humphreys
Environmental Protection Officer

From: anthony sloan [mailto:sloanscatering@hotmail.com]

Sent: 15 April 2018 08:41

To: Helen Farman-McKenna < Helen.McKenna@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk >

Subject: Amendments to Licence

Hi Helen

Following discussion with Christopher Humphreys from the Environmental Health team please can we make the following changes to our licence application

Live music: removal of performances of amplified live entertainment outdoors.

Recorded music: removal of recorded music outdoors.

With thanks

Hayley and Anthony